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Monday 20th March 2017 
 
 
Bamburgh Trip – Tuesday March 28th 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are pleased to let you know that the Reception and Year 1 children will be going on a 
school trip to Bamburgh on Tuesday 28th March.  The children will visit Bamburgh Castle in 
the morning then the Grace Darling Museum in the afternoon.  If your child usually receives 
a school lunch they will be supplied with a packed lunch by the school kitchen on Tuesday.  
The minibus will return back to school for 3pm pick up / after school club. 
 
School uniform as usual please. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Lisa Murray 
Class Teacher  
 


